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Dear Parents/Carers                                                   Monday 14th October 2024 

Thank you to everyone who voted in the recent Parent Governor ballot.  

It was brilliant to have 3 excellent candidates put themselves forward and I 
would like to thank all of them for taking the time to chat with me about the 
role and apply – if we had 3 vacancies, I would have happily welcomed 
them all onto the board.  

The person with the most votes was Paul Rogers. Once all the necessary 
processes, such as DBS checks, have been done, he will join us as our second 
Parent Governor. I know Paul will bring energy and skills to the board and that 
Mr France will appreciate having another football enthusiast on the 
governing team. 

As ever, if you want to talk to me about anything do get in touch by email: 
Gmenzies@standrews.dsat.org.uk. You can also contact our Clerk, Tracy 
Ruffle at clerk@standrews.dsat.org.uk with any questions about governance 
at St Andrews. 

Best wishes, 

 

Georgie Menzies 
Chair of Governors 
 


